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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We are required to notify the public annually that no asbestos has been used in the 

construction of the school, nor, to our knowledge, is any asbestos present in any of the 

school's buildings. If you want to view written information on this matter, please check 

with the school office. 
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